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There have been no meetings of GEGSC this year due to ongoing 

cancellations by GCC. I have written to the Chair of the Committee 

expressing my concern that the ongoing cancellation means that county 

strategy has and is being created without any scrutiny by this key 

committee. I asked if this is not inappropriate given that it prevents the 

Gloucestershire Districts from scrutinising strategic decision-making that 

affect them and the whole County. I pointed out that the City Board delay, 

which is the given cause, concerns a tiny fraction of the total County budget 

and economy and suggested that we be assembled to discuss the situation. 

Cllr Angus Jenkinson 


